The Manager
Westminster Bank
Birmingham
Dear Sir:
We are pleased to introduce M/s. Nordington Enterprises Ltd. to you as they are our regular client since 5 years. They are interested to open a Current Account and they are financially trustworthy besides creditworthy.
They have been hitherto operating in HBCC bank but due to certain procedural formalities which the bank has recently introduced, they could not cope up with the same and were contemplating a change when I thought of introducing them to you. They are into business of importing and exporting industrial chemicals and machineries and have been doing very well. They have clients in Europe, US, Japan and Germany.
Please accept them as your customer after completing the required formalities and extend the services you normally extend to corporate clients. Our bank will be proud to have such a client like Nordington Enterprises Ltd.
Thank you
Very truly yours

